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PUBLIC NOTICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENT APPROVAL FOR A PROPOSED C.R. 29 BRIDGE OVER U.S. 6 IN ELKHART COUNTY
The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) held a public hearing in August 2013 at the Wawasee High School Auditorium, 1 Warrior Path, in Syracuse.  The purpose of the public hearing was to solicit public input on a proposed new bridge project carrying County Road (C.R.) 29 over U.S. 6, located in Elkhart County.    INDOT would like to thank the community for participating during the public involvement process.  All substantive comments and concerns submitted to INDOT for inclusion into the official public hearings transcript, have been reviewed, evaluated and given full consideration as part of the project decision making process. 

The purpose of this notice is to provide written notification to inform interested project stakeholders and local residents that a final environmental document has been approved by INDOT and is now available for review.  The approved environmental document completes the environmental phase of project development as the project will advance to subsequent phases including real estate acquisition, utility coordination and the project construction phase.  The project is tentatively scheduled to begin construction in 2016.        

The environmental document will remain available for public inspection during normal business hours at the Syracuse Public Library, 115 East Main Street (574) 457-3022 and the Indiana Department of Transportation Fort Wayne District Office, Planning & Programming Department, 5333 Hatfield Road, Fort Wayne, Indiana 46567; Phone (866) 227-3555 NEinformation@indot.in.gov www.fortwayne.indot.in.gov.   
Please feel free to contact INDOT’s Office of Public Involvement, Rickie Clark at (317) 232-6601 or rclark@indot.in.gov if you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice.
This notice is published in compliance with Code of Federal Regulations, Title 23, Section 771 (CFR 771.111 (h) (1) states: “ Each state must have procedures approved by the FHWA to carry out a public involvement/public hearing program.” 23 CFR 450.212 (a)(7) states: “Public involvement procedures shall provide for periodic review of the effectiveness of the public involvement process to ensure that the process provides full and open access to all and revision of the process necessary” approved by the FHWA, U.S. Department of Transportation on August 16, 2012.
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